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OUT18/9069 
 
 
James Sellwood 
Senior Planner 
Transport Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
tertius.greyling@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Greyling 
 

Sydney Metro – Sydenham to Bankstown –  
Exhibition of Preferred Infrastructure Report 

 
I refer to your email of 13 June 2018 to the Department of Industry (DoI) in respect to the 
above matter.  
 
The proponent has adequately addressed the Department’s comments. The Department 
requests that draft conditions be referred for review prior to any approval being issued. Any 
further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Alison Collaros 
A/Manager, Assessment Advice 
11 June 2018 

 


